Superintendent

August 14, 2024

## Dear Greensburg Salem,

As the summer draws to a close and we prepare to welcome the new school year, I am filled with excitement and anticipation for the opportunities and experiences that await us. It is with great pleasure that I extend a warm welcome back to all members of our school community - children, parents, teachers, and staff.

## **Teaching with Dedication**

At GS, our commitment to teaching excellence is unwavering. Our educators are dedicated to fostering a nurturing and stimulating learning environment where every student feels valued and supported. We believe that education is the foundation of a thriving community, and we are excited to partner with you to ensure that our children receive the highest quality education possible.

## Leading with Care

Leadership is a cornerstone of our community's strength. We are committed to leading with integrity, love, genuine concern, and humility, inspiring our children to become future leaders in their own right. As we face the challenges and embrace the opportunities of the new academic year, we look forward to working closely with all stakeholders to create a positive, inclusive, and empowering school culture.

## Learning as a Lifelong Journey

Learning is a lifelong journey, and we are passionate about instilling this mindset in our children. Our school is a place where curiosity is encouraged, creativity is celebrated, and critical thinking is developed. We invite you to join us in supporting our children as they explore new ideas, acquire new skills, and grow into thoughtful, informed, and compassionate individuals.

As we embark on this new school year, we are grateful for our community's continued support and partnership. Together, we can significantly impact the lives of our students, preparing them for success in school and beyond.

Thank you for being an integral part of the Greensburg Salem community. We are excited to begin this journey with you and look forward to a year filled with learning, growth, and achievement.

Welcome back! Sincerely,

Kenneth A. Bissell EdD

Superintendent